
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Thursday, August 20, 2015 

Seth Ventress Hall, 76 South River Street 
 

Present: Matthew J. McDonough; Stephen G. Robbins; Michael G. Bradley; Rocco J. Longo, 

Town Administrator 

 

Matthew McDonough opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.   Mr. McDonough noted that the action 

item regarding internal borrowing was being tabled until a future meeting.  Mr. McDonough 

announced that the meeting is being recorded by local media outlets.  Matthew McDonough 

gave a brief description of the purpose of this meeting, and said that since the previous forum 

on July 9 was dedicated primarily to discussion about an appointed vs. elected Charter Review 

Committee, he would like this evening’s discussion to focus more on the charge of the 

committee and the timeframe for the changes to be made. 

 

There was a lengthy discussion and public comment regarding the Charter Review process. 

Mr. McDonough thanked the public for their input and adjourned the meeting at 9:00 p.m. 

with no action taken. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 

 


